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Victoria’s political donations caps should apply to candidates after the 2026 election 
in order to limit what individuals can contribute towards their own campaigns to be 
elected to the Victorian Parliament. 
 
This would require amending the Electoral Act 2002 to impose the same donations 
caps currently in place ($4,320 in the 4 years between general elections) to state 
election candidates. 

 


